
NEVER pass a school bus while its 
red lights are flashing and children 

are entering or exiting the bus.
Exercise caution when approaching a school 

bus or driving near bus stops. Alternating 
flashing amber lights mean a bus is slowing 

down to stop. Do the same.

SLOW DOWN! 
The speed limit in school zones is reduced for 
a reason. Watch for children walking in the 
street, especially if there are no sidewalks in 

the neighborhood.

Watch out for bicycles!
Children on bicycles are often inexperienced, 
unsteady and unpredictable. Slow down and 
allow at least three feet of passing distance 

between your vehicle and the bicycle.

Parents also have a 
key role in 

back-to-school safety.  
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Taking the time to 
teach their children 

school zone and bus 
safety rules can really 

make a difference!

BACK TO SCHOOL 
ROAD SAFETY REMINDERS

It’s that time of year again! 
Prepare for the back-to-school 
driving season by following a 

few simple safety tips.


